
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2023-M-162 

 

Subject: Public Works Report for July 2023 

Agenda Date: Aug 10th  2023 

Attachments:   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT council receive this report for information and discussion 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Roads 
 

• Graded roads that needed touched up 
• July 7th 2023 dust suppressant and put down on Fox Run 
• Move speed sign to South End of town 
• Completed 2 driveway inspections on Fox Run 
• Took down flower brackets, painted them and reinstalled them differently on the poles throughout 

town 
• Sent Maps and worked with MTO on Storm Water Drainage through Town and Wildflower. Had 

site meeting to show them where catch basins were located on Wildflower and where discharge 
was located 

• Ordered 6 Culverts for stock 
• Ordered NEW handi-cap signs for Arena 
• 2 Staff members resigned from Public Works, one Retired and the other went to another job. 
• HR put the Add out to fill the 2 Vacant positions  

 
 
Water/ Sewer 
 

• Locates were completed for Wildflower 
• Changed 2 Grinder pumps  
• Repaired some Grinder pumps as well 

 
 
Equipment 
 

• Equipment maintenance (wash and Grease) Units that were used. 
• Had to installed all New tires on 2020 F-350 
• Compactor Truck had fuel straps replaced by Public Works 
• Loader had service completed and SOS samples taken of all oils and sent to CAT for Testing 
• Yearly Mechanical done to 2013 F-150 and 2016 F-150  
• Also, last Dump Trailer to be certified for this year 
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Waste Management  
 
           Push Strathy Dump twice a week, seems to be a lot more garbage this year than other years 

• Repairs to dump trailers Wiring etc… 
• Dig hole at Strathy dump to receive asbestos and the cover over 
• Purchased a 2015 F-250 4X4 with plow for the Mine Landing Transfer Station, it came certified 

for $ 22,500.00  
• We are having a lot of trouble with people leaving garbage on the ground at the Mine Landing 

and also refuse is being tossed on top of the Recycle Bin by residents. This is very upsetting to 
staff as well for having to clean it up and returning to the same the next morning. We have no By-
Law staff to enforce any charges and therefore it just keeps happening, Public Works does not 
have the staff to go clean it up every day so it will stay on the ground until we have time. Also, we 
installed sign saying WARNING NO DUMPING ALLOWED resident are leaving their refuse on 
the ground in front of the 24” x 32” sign.  

• Public Works had and extra Recycling Bin brought to Mine Landing Transfer Station for the 
summer months to help with Recycling over loads. The only Bin we could find was a rear door 
opening so I took it to help out.  
 

Building 
 

• Chalet work has been completed, foundation parging, sealing and landscaping  
• Helped at Municipal Office for water leak in mechanical room 
• A lot of work with the help of the students for the arena maintenance, painting, ice pad repairs, 

sealing, grass cutting, grass cut at parks, rototilling sand under swing and play area’s and trails 
being opened up daily when weather permits, bathrooms at tower being cleaned and garbage’s 
being emptied, downtown core and TN grass being cut and kept up, firehall in Martin River had 
grass cut all around building, Rabbit Lake being trimmed as well. Flowers being watered 3 times 
a week and parks and rec watering flowers for the train station as well 

• Had blades sharpened for next winter for Zamboni 
 
 
Cemetery 

 
• Had 1 burial  
• Marked plot for headstone to be installed 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Barry Turcotte 


